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Friday 1st December 2023 

Things to look forward to next week 
Monday Classes 2J and 3H to Beamish 

Reception ‘Stay and Christmas’ 9am - Parents/Carers invited 

Andy’s PE Workshops 

Football Club 

Tuesday Mr Preston’s Music Workshops for Classes 2J and 4D 

Adam Bushnell Storyteller for all classes 

Wednesday Christmas Open the Book Assembly 

Class 2J Forest School 

Amy singing workshops 

Thursday  

Friday Class 4D Swimming- Year 5 only 

Flu Catch-up - for those who missed it the first time 

 

Things to look forward to for the rest of this term: 
 

Monday 11th December - Nursery ‘Stay and Christmas’ 9am and 2.30pm 

Tuesday 12th December - Class 2J ‘Stay and Christmas’ 9am 

Wednesday 13th December - Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday 13th December  -Classes 3H and 4D ‘Stay and Christmas’  3H at 9am  and   4D at 2.30pm 

Thursday 14th December - Class 1W and Year 1 Little Elf Visit       Year 2, Classes 3H and 4D visit to Odeon cinema 

Monday 18th December - School Christmas Fayre 3.15pm 

Tuesday 19th December - Last day disco 

What is a ‘Stay and Christmas’? 

Following on from the success of Stay and Play, Stay and Read and Stay and Maths, we are holding a Stay and Christmas. Each class 

will welcome parents and carers into school to come and see children learning in their classrooms.  You can take part in crafts with 

your children and sing carols together. Seasonal refreshments will be served.  

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas! 


